I am writing to you to ask for your support of a cause deeply important to both of us – the Greek System.  We are under attack and our very existence, as we know it, is threatened.  Greek life needs you!
Are you aware of what has occurred at the University of Maryland in 2024?  The University essentially shut down all of Greek life, prohibiting recruitment, social functions or meetings, amidst an “investigation” and issued an order to immediately and indefinitely cease and desist activities.  
A few years ago, Harvard University announced sanctions that blacklisted 25% of Harvard students based on their membership in same-sex organizations and forced 75% of the women’s organizations to close.  
Lest you wonder why Maryland or Harvard are a concern to you, I can tell you it’s a growing concern, spreading across the county potentially impacting your alma mater and the future of Greek life as we know it.  
An organization I am involved with, the Fraternity and Sorority Political Action Committee (FSPAC) got involved on both these cases and were successful in our defense of the student’s freedom of association rights.
Just last month President Biden signed into law an anti-hazing bill that the FSPAC has been driving for years.  In fact, the FSPAC has worked hard for nearly 20 years to preserve and protect Greek life.  We were created to provide a voice – and funds – to decision makers in Washington and to provide legal support on campuses where our existence is threatened. 
Defense of freedom of association, protection of the status of single-sex organizations, ensuring tax parity in housing, and furthering our success in creating strong anti-hazing laws are just a few of the ways the FSPAC has coalesced efforts to protect Greek letter organizations.  Composed of alumni leaders from fraternities and sororities, the PAC works to make sure Greek letter organizations have a voice in the public policy making process.  In addition to legal challenges, we raise money to support bipartisan candidates who understand, and support the issues and priorities of Greek letter organizations.
Maryland isn’t the only threat, it’s just the most public today.  Because of the potential for other institutions to follow, a substantial portion of legal costs for the lawsuit was borne by the FSPAC.
The threat to the Greek community is growing and we need your help.  You understand the vital role Greek life played in your life.  Supporting the FSPAC ensures the voices and interests of fraternity and sorority members are heard and represented.  With your investment, we can, collectively, influence policies and decisions and ensure fair treatment and favorable laws; we demonstrate our strength and unity, amplifying our impact on political processes and outcomes across the country.
Will you make an gift today, as an investment in protecting Greek Life?  It’s as easy as clicking on this Link, and then the “donate” button.  You will be asked to designate a “personal” or “team” page - you can either select your own Greek letter organization or join my page, and then follow the directions.  
I hope that you will join me in making a $1,000 donation, but any amount is incredibly useful and appreciated.  Please free to reach out with questions - the FSPAC website is also a great resource. 
I really appreciate your consideration, and hope you will join me in the fight.
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